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Mutxamel 3rd November 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to remind you of some rules for the proper use of the pool: 

 
- In the event of any type of infection, notify the tutor immediately and do 
not swim until given the all clear from the doctor to avoid possible 

infections. 
 

- It is mandatory to use a swimming cap in the pool. 
 
-Empty and clean the contents of the backpack (swimsuit, bathrobe, hat, 

flip-flops, booties) and do not store until completely dry. 
 

- Sanitise the backpack and flip flops at least once a month. 
 
- Water shoes, if used, must be sanitized throughly, otherwise it could be a 

cause of contagion. 
 
-The backpack, including flip-flops, are only to be used in swimming 

classes, never for another purpose. 
 

-If the backpack is forgotten (left at school) or temporary mislaid, the 
parents must come to collect the material at the school secretary, with 
this we want to prevent the backpack from being used before it is sanitised. 

 
- Please ensure the backpack and all items in it, are clearly labelled with 

the pupil´s name. 
 
- We remind you that the following flip flops can be purchased at Decathlon:  

 
         * NABAJI size 19 until 26 (Ref: 8503259) 
         * NABAJI size 23 until 34 (Ref: 8384321)  

         * NABAJI adult grey size 35 until 46 (Ref: 8388647)  
 

 
Thanks in advanced for your cooperation. 
 

The English School. 


